ZC2S Wayne

Here is my report for the District Cabinet Meeting January 25th. I will not be able to
attend do to the fact I will be in Newmarket at the Merl Workshop.

Since our last Cabinet meeting I have completed 2 official Visits, Highgate & Dist on
Nov. 25th and to Rodney on January 13th. All 6 clubs in Zone 2 S are very busy working
on their individual club projects. Our 2nd Zone Advisory meeting was held January 13th
in Rodney. All 6 clubs were represented. We had 29 members in attendance.
Dist.Retention Chair Lion Jacqui Flood attended and gave a very interesting and informal
presentation on membership retention. Each President was given a information package
to take back to their club for review. Zone 2 S has selected Eyes Right as our Zone
project and will be collecting funds to be presented at the next Cabinet Meeting. Each
club is working toward our goal in 2S for a 10% growth in membership. Zone 2S will be
holding our annual Zone Euchre trounamnet in Pt. Stanley on Thursday February 12th 7
pm. All are welcome to attend. Please contact Pt. Stanley Lions if interested in
attending.

We are sad to report the passing of immediate Past President Lion Carol Wolf on
December 28th after fighting a courageous battle.

I have 2 more offical visits upcoming in Feb. as well as our 3rd Zone Advisory meeting
in Lambeth on Mar 19th.

Respectfuly submitted
ZC 28 Lion Wayne Cudney



